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March, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

No one could have anticipated, recent events. It has been difficult to- process
but it has heen made easier through the support and kindness you have
shown staff at school. Thank yow!

We are going to miss the children but will look forward to their retum. Please
rememhber we can be contacted if youw need any help and advice to support
youwr child's learning.

With my very hest wishes to you and your families,

Keep well.

Julie Chwrch

God of love and hope, :
-+ You made the world and care for all creation.
*But the world feels strange right now.: " ..
- The news_is full of stories about Coronavirus:
. Many people are anxious because of it.
Many people are anxious that they might get ill. ;
Many people are anxious about their family. and friends.

Be with them in their worries and help them to find some peace. :
We pray for the doctors and nurses and scientists who are working

to discover the right medicines to give 'hopé to those who are ill.

Thank you that even in these strange and worrying times, you are with us.
Help us to look for the signs of your goodness and love towards usﬂmen 3

Flegghwrgh Chwrch are looking for a secretary for the Local Chwrch Council.
This involves attending meetings (once every two months), to take minutes,
complete agenda and other basic admin work.

We are also looking for volunteers for owr fund raising committee as we try to
raise money for a kitchen/toilet for the church.

If you are interested in volunteering yowr holp in these areas please contact
Diane on 01493 369439 or John on 01493 368397
Thank youw - John Clarke

Doys
Please rememhber we are a doy free school, so please do

not bring dogs onto the school premises-
Thank yow
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March, 2020

WBD Quiz Results
Congrutulations to James winner of the £10 Book Voucher
Others that went into the draw with the highest scores were: -

Coru, Rory, Lily, Jamie, Sabina & Kayleigh
Well done!

Well done to Satwmn- winners of the
House Cup for the month of February

KS1 Sportshall Challenge
Thursday 27th February

Ayda, Romeo, Eli, Xian, Lily & Oceania

Fleggbwgh Village Hall

/ POToREF = Mr Adrian Thompson has

W e applied to National Lottery

: Awuards for new play
The Village Hall.

This is an image of what has
heen applied for and Adrian
your views etc.

You may leave feedback at
school or contact him direct at
Filby Post office or on
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01493 369250.




